
 

 

BDC COUNCIL – 23rd JANUARY 2024 
 

ITEM 7 - QUESTIONS BY COUNCILLORS IN ACCORDANCE WITH  
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULES 

 
 

Question 1  
 
Councillor Riley to Councillor John Ward, Acting Leader of the Council  
 
What is the split  between ourselves and Mid Suffolk for the cost of the chief executive e.g., 
salary, allowances, pension provision etc. 
 
Question 2 
 
Councillor Holt to Councillor John Ward, Acting Leader of the Council  
 
Re the proposed Full Council debate on the Governance structure review, it was agreed at 
Full Council in March 2022 to be presented to the New Council after the May 2023 Elections. 
I raised this at Full Council on the 18th July 2023 and as yet no one has come back to 
Members, I note in the minutes from the July 18th meeting that the 'The Chief Executive 
responded that a further review of the governance structure was agreed upon by Full Council 
in March 2022 and that Officers would seek to bring that debate before the Constitution 
Working Group as soon as possible. Six Months on and there has been no discussion within 
the Constitution Working Group. Q - What is happening? 
 
 

 

 


